
From: Joan Scanlan [mailto:jscanlan109@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, May 09, 2009 6:54 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Subject: Wellstone/Domenici- Mental Health Parity Act 

Please support the full enactment of this law.  People who are suffering from mental 
illness deserve no less support than those who suffer from physical illness. 
 


